
Internet Discount Program 

If you’re currently receiving a Pell grant, you’ll most likely be eligible for a monthly 
discount on your internet service. 

The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) is a U.S. government program to help 
households pay for internet service and connected devices like a laptop or tablet. 

The benefit provides a discount of up to $30 per month toward internet service and 
up to $75 per month for households on qualifying Tribal lands. Eligible households 
can also receive a one-time discount of up to $100 to purchase a laptop, desktop 
computer, or tablet. 

How to apply:  

1. Go to AffordableConnectivity.gov and submit your application or print out a 
mail-in application.   

2. Contact your internet provider to select a plan and have the discount applied to 
your bill. 

Some internet providers may have an alternative application that they will ask you 
to complete. 

 
If you currently receive any of the following public benefits, you will most 
likely qualify for the Internet connectivity discount: 

• Pell Grant Recipients in the Current Year 
• Food Stamps (SNAP) 
• Medicaid (AHCCCS) 
• Unemployment/EDD 
• Supplemental Security Income (SSI) 
• Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) 
• Federal Public Housing Assistance or Section 8 
• Women, Infants and Children Program (WIC) 
• National School Lunch Program (NSLP) 
• Bureau of Indian Affairs General Assistance 
• Income Eligibility  

 

https://www.affordableconnectivity.gov/
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